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“Focusing on the Future”

The Sustainability Park™ goals are to provide new jobs, new technology, and new solutions – fostering innovation, hosting
new generation manufacturing, securing joint venture partners, and introducing environmental technologies for widespread
public and private sector use. Situated on 143 acres along the James River, The Sustainability Park™ offers tenants office
space, laboratory space, warehouse space and manufacturing space in an industrial ecology park setting with easy access to
major highways, as well as to ports, air, and rail. For additional information about the Park, visit www.thesustainabilitypark.com
or contact Brenda Robinson, Founder, at 804.740.5605.

‘Focusing on the future’ was the phrase of the day as leaders from businesses and governmental
organizations from Chesterfield County, Virginia and across the state came together to celebrate at the
official ribbon cutting ceremony of the Sustainability Park™, Monday, November 27 th, 2006.

“This is a momentous occasion for the Park,” said Brenda Robinson, founder. “Cutting the ribbon may
be considered purely ceremonial for some, but for the Park, it means that we have achieved one phase
of our goals and are keeping our focus on the getting to the next stage and beyond. The ribbon cutting
gave The Sustainability Park™ its official stamp on Virginia’s environment, economy, and social equity.”

Among those in attendance were representatives from Chesterfield County, the Virginia Department of
Environmental Quality, the Virginia Economic Development Partnership, Friends of the River, the
Virginia Manufacturer’s Association, DuPont, GVA Advantis, and family and friends.

Guests were treated to refreshments and remarks by Lane Ramsey, Chesterfield County Administrator,
Brett Vassey, President of the Virginia Manufacturers Association and James Golden, Deputy Director
for the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality, as well as, R. M. “Dickie” King, Jr., Chairman,
Chesterfield County Board of Supervisors, and Bob Harrell, former Regional Director for the Virginia
Center for Innovative Technology.

In addition, information about current Park tenants, Environmental Solutions, Inc., Talus Logistics, LLC,
and Guardian Horse Bedding, was provided along with sample products on display.


